
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greetings from London, I hope this finds you 

well. 

 

The following are some of the activities we 

been engaged with and also hope to have in 

the near future. 

 

The month of September has been a time to 

focus on mission as we joined the entire PCEA 

in praying and reaching out to the needy and 

the unreached. Here in the UK, our focus has 

been praying for the unreached while at the 

same time we have been able to start a 

fellowship in Birmingham via zoom. We are 

hoping the fellowship will meet once a month 

through zoom as we wait for the lockdown to 

end.  

 

During the month of October, we will focus on 

health and our health team has arranged a 

number of health professionals to give talks 

on health issues every Sunday of the month. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The latest information concerning the second 

wave of COVID 19 has made us delay 

reopening of our worship services in the 

church building. We have decided to wait till 

the situation stabilises. 

 

We thank God that more children have been 

turning up for the church school classes on 

Saturday’s which are held on zoom. The youth 

have also been holding their meetings on 

Sunday after the main service.  

 

Prayer Points 

• Pray that the Lord will continue touching the 

lives of many during this month of mission.  

• Also, that the Birmingham fellowship will 

grow and be a source of spiritual 

encouragement to many now and in the 

future. 

• That during the health month in October, the 

speakers will be enabled to deliver messages 

that will help many to live healthy lifestyles.  

• That the virtual meetings for the youth and 

children will continue empowering them 

spiritually during this challenging time. 
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